
FREE 

Child Passenger Safety (CPS) Seat Check 
 

Texas A&M AgriLife will be hosting a Child 
Passenger Safety (CPS) Seat Check at the 
following locations: 

 

Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Services-
Hidalgo County 

410 N. 13th Ave. Edinburg, TX 78541 

Date: September 16, 2015 

Time: 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

Alamo Community Center 

1429 S. Tower Rd., Alamo Texas 78516 

Date: September 18, 2015 

Time: 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 

Learn the best way to install 

your child safety seat in your 

vehicle for your child. 

 

Please bring the following: 

 Your child in your car seat; expecting parents 
welcome 

 Car seat manual  

 Car manual   

 

If car seats do not meet standards, participants 
may have the opportunity to receive a car seat.  Car 
seats are sponsored by Safe Riders.  

 

 

The goal is to educate parents and 
caregivers about the best way to 
keep kids safe while traveling in the 
vehicle.    

 

 

Parents and care givers are encouraged to have 
child safety seat inspections at least annually to 
be sure their children are riding safely in vehicles 

Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without regard to race, color, sex, disability, religion, age, or national 
origin.  The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating. Individuals with a disability 
needing an accommodation should contact 956-383-1026 at least two weeks in advance to program date.   

National Child Passenger Safety Week:  

September 13, 2015 -> September 19, 2015 


